
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Math  
 

In math we have started a new unit. In this unit 

we are focusing on recording measurements with 

pictures, numbers, and/or words. We continue to 

develop strategies for accurately counting sets of 

objects by ones. We have been playing many 

games that help us work on counting and addition 

skills. Our next investigation will revisit counting.         
 

January News 
 

Teacher: Mrs. Parolin 
e-mail: mparolin@ahsd125.org 

Important Dates 
 

1/14- hot dog lunch 

1/15 – Principal’s Lunch 

1/20 – NO SCHOOL MLK day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January Poem 
 

Martin Luther King Jr. 

 

We remember MLK, 

Honored on this special day. 

He has a dream that we would 

stand  

United together in this land, 

That we would strive to find a 

way 

To live as friends in peace 

today. 
 

 

Monthly Themes  
Our January themes are Artic 

Animals & Winter / Weather. 
 

 

Reading  
 
The place your call home and Living and Working 
Together in a community are the themes we will 

be reading about this month. We have many 

different types of homes and ideas as to what 

makes a house a home! I will start to send 

homework on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Please help 

your child complete and return the work.  

Fountas & Pinnell  
 

Our curriculum allows us the opportunity to play 

games in order to learn new skills. We are going to 

practice writing and reading word families. Ie: 

cat, rat, sat is a word family. You will see word 

families on your homework as well. The 

Kindergarteners have already noticed that word 

families also rhyme!  


